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Dear Mr, Secretary:

I an very concerned over the revised 10 CFR 35 regulations (effective April,
1987) regulating the medical use of byproduct material in that 1 am afraid
that thev will adversely t on my abili co practive high quality nuclear
udicim and mvw. {ma hnt care, uton. I am writing to express
strong ﬁorchht tion for Ru filed Yy the American
Oollqo of Nuclear Physiclans and Society of Nuclear Medicine,

Each patient presents unique problems and questions of d tic concern, It
is not momot&:‘; deviate ftuiu. the st::“od m\-q:pr‘?.ud ications \Etom \
perforuning a s For example, at t agents that are roved for rena
evaluation may actually be injected intravenously for the evaluation of a
large vessel, such as the aorta or iliac vuula. This additions’ information
obtained is often critical when compared with correlative muclear medicine
and/or other radiogrishic studies.

!‘ortumtoly. the FDA does allow and often encourages other clinical uses for
n.%“c actually discourages submission of physician-sponsored INDs
y ribe new indications for approved drugs. The NRC should
this fact, The package insert alone was not intended to prohibit
ﬂyc fans from deviating from the rather small number of indications included
it. On the contrary, deviation is necessary for growth and development of
new and tq;otnnt dtqnontic and therapeutic procedures. Clinical ruuvch
baa:od oucl’\‘ dwlmntion om”dm; up allnq;‘:ortion oflth. “;itt.:chs
most st peer ournals. FDA rarely s p.ck-r
»m {ndications are discovered, as manufacturers do not go bac
todnmformhnvhimut}unummic incentive to do so.

Currently, portions of gu't 35 (35,100, 35,200, 35.300 and 33.17(A)(4))

l..e practices considered legal and lcgittmtc under the FDA and state
medicine and pharmacy laws, Therefore, these regulations interfere with my
ability to practice medicine and Incidentally contradicts NRCs own medical
policy statements against such interference, I would hope the NRC would rely
on the expertise of the FDA, State Boards of Pharmacy, State Boards of Madical
Quality Assuramce, the Joint Commission on Accrodiution of Healthcare
Organizations, radiation safety committees, institutionai Q/A review

> and most fimgportantly, on the pmfeuioml judgement of physicians

and pharmacists who are wll-tnimd to administer and prepare these meaterials, J)\S‘/[)
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The NRC appears to base its regulatory focus on unsubstantiated assumptions
regarding misadministrations, specifically that misadministrations involving
nvxosgoxes 891019
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stic radiopharmaceuticals s a serious threat to public health and

« 1 would think the NRC & wpumcoawuw study following
W:bu sclent ific lines and under the of a reputable
sclentific parel, as the National Academy of Sciences or the NCRP, to
:ftu the d:ru {impact :f -tudﬁ.nhtmun; of m:lut d}c& d:.’tutu

therapeut ic studies. as well as many o col legues , y believe

that such'a well plamed ani executed studies will demnstrate that the NRCs
efforts to impose more and more lations are unnecessary, are not cost
effective, and will inhibit my ability to practice effective nuclear medicine.
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Sincerely,
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DANTEL KAHN, M.D.

Nuclear Medicine Section

University of lIowa College of Medicine and VA Medical Center
lowa City, lowa



